
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

May 2022 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

5th – John 

8th – Patricia 

16th – Ron 

17th – Pauline O – 101 years Young! 

26th – Margaret B 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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Entertainment – May 2022 
 

17th – Scott Jenner – 2pm 

 

In-House activities are as follows: 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

Indoor Golf 

Singalong with Rosa  



 

 

 



        

       

                  



                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 





Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month.... 
“Employee’s of the Month” 

 

               

 

 

 

 

Well done to Helen and Egle for 

your hard work, love, attention 

and smiles shown to the Residents 

(and Staff) at all times. 



Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

We have been mostly concentrating on person centred activities this month 

due to an outbreak of Covid – but have been able to do some nice projects 

and play some great cognitive games and Easter projects, to give a sense of  

time of the year and I’ve been bringing the outside in with blossom off of 

the trees and various flowers and plants – our garden is in full bloom and 

we are looking forward to picking some fruit off our trees this year. 

A big thank you to Deborah, a friend of Park View, for donating a lovely bird 

bath to our garden, it is very much appreciated and the residents and birds 

will both love it! 

We have our first trip out to Elm Court garden centre for coffee and cake 

this month – the first in 2 years – now that will be a treat! 

We also will be having some entertainment this month – the residents 

really love a good singalong! 

Big thanks to all the girls and boys working extra hard over this past couple 

of weeks of isolation – with the smiles and love they always give – so lucky 

to have such a great team. 

 

All the best, stay safe, 

Rosa xx 

 

 

 


